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June 12, 2014

Monmouth Rubber & Plastics Corp.
75 Long Branch Ave.
Long Branch, NJ 07740

Dear John & John Jr.

On behalf of the Board of Habitat for Humanity in Monmouth County, I would like to take this
opportunity to thank you for your very generous donation of storage space that we were in such
desperate need. Please allow me to share with you some of the highlights of what is happening at
the affiliate.

Our recent merger with the Western Monmouth affiliate has expanded our service area to
encompass 83% of Monmouth County. The merger will allow us to serve many more families in our
territory and we are all very excited about that!

Our Sandy Critical Repair programs continue and since the storm we have returned over 80 Sandy
impacted families to their homes. Now that the weather is warmer we have started construction on
one new home with two more to begin very shortly. Our A Brush With Kindness program will also
return with the coming of spring!

On June 18, 2014, Habitat for Humanity in Monmouth County (HFHMC) will host the “From the
Glamour to the Hammer” Luncheon/Fashion Show and Gift Boutique Raffle at Branches in West
Long Branch. The inaugural event will bring together women from across our community to support
Habitat for Humanity in Monmouth County’s mission to provide safe and affordable housing in
Northeast and Western Monmouth County.

The luncheon serves as the kickoff to our week-long Women Build event starting on July 14, 2014.
Proceeds from the luncheon will support the organization’s new home construction and Sandy
Recovery projects. For more information about the event please visit our website at
www.habitatmonmouth.org., or call 732.728.0441, ext. 302.

Again, we thank you and hope for your continued support and generosity. It is because of donors
like you that we are able to continue our mission of building decent, safe, affordable housing for
deserving families in our community.

Very truly yours,

Nancy Deran

Nancy Doran

President, Board of Trustees
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